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The Whole Campus to the Whole World in this Generation 

We’re praying and praising…  
• We’re praising God and praying for the more than 90,000 students who have filled out 

spiritual interest surveys in the first few weeks of school - that God would intersect their 
lives in powerful ways. 

• We’re praying for new movements on campuses, especially those without any gospel 
communities. 

• We’re praising God for high turnouts at weekly meetings and Bible studies across the 
country, the highest in five years in some places. We’re praying that God would uniquely 
meet each of the 16,000 students we expect to attend one of the 138 Fall retreats across the 
country.  

Observing unusual fruitfulness on campus, one campus team leader made the simple and 
hope-filled observation: “God might be up to something.” While we know that God is always 
up to something, occasionally He gives us glimpses of unusual fruitfulness. After 420 students 
showed up to the UCF Cru weekly meeting, one staff said: “I can’t get over the hunger I’m 
seeing in this generation for Jesus and the passion they have for others to know Him!” 

This Generation 
Since 1951, we’ve always talked about this generation being the one to fulfill the Great 
Commission. For the 2nd year in a row, we’ve seen this generation respond to the gospel at 
higher rates! We’re close. And getting closer. Pray for the gospel to continue to break through 
and to bring lost people to salvation.  
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